
Other Languages will be considered only for in-person attendance:  
 
If you require support for a language that is not listed, please register for the RIC and respond "Yes" 
to the question "Do you require Limited English Proficiency Services?," and select "Other" from the 
dropdown list to indicate the language of your preference. An NRC representative will contact you 
from RICHelpDesk.Resource@nrc.gov to discuss your request. 


